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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
MEETING OF THE HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION 

 
 
 
 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the  
El Cerrito Human Relations Commission scheduled for  

Wednesday, February 5, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. is hereby  
cancelled due to lack of quorum. 

 
 

If you are interested in serving on this commission please consider 
submitting an application.  

   
 
 
 
 
 

For questions or additional information please contact 
staff liaison Kristen Cunningham at 510-215-4304 or kcunningham@ci.el-

cerrito.ca.us. 
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